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Dear Sir,

I would like to approach you regarding the sacred Mount Kailash, which of recent is threatened by tourism development and which is a matter of deep concern to us.

The fragile environment of Mount Kailash, one of the most sacred mountains in the world, may be under threat from Chinese development plans to increase tourism to western Tibet. The local government is understood to have developed an ecotourism plan for the area, which includes the upgrading and construction of new roads and other infrastructure to encourage larger scale tourism. In 2003 there were reports that Tibetans who live locally to Kailash were warned by officials not to speak about the proposals.

Last autumn we were horrified, when we learnt that a 'ring road', which will circambulate the mountain, is apparently shortly to be constructed. Western travellers had reported that construction would begin in April 2004. Following international pressure, sources in China finally informed us that the planned road around Mount Kailash will not go ahead! We were happy about this good news, but now it seems that the sacred area is going to be spoilt by other kind of roads and infrastructure development. 

Mount Kailash is an important place of pilgrimage for followers of many faiths and religions, including Buddhists, Bon practitioners, Jains and Hindus. Most pilgrims walk a holy 'kora' or circuit of the mountain as a way of purging the body of sin. Kailash is also a popular destination for western travellers, who take between three and five days to complete the circuit. 

Local Tibetans are also concerned because Kailash, known to them as Kang Rinpoche, is such a sacred place and the landscape is so unspoilt. Authorities in the regional capital of Nyari, 155 miles from Mt Kailash, are also reported to be planning a civilian airport that would allow tourists fast access from Lhasa, and the Nepalese authorities have recently applied for permission to run scenic helicopter flights over the mountain.

In our opinion the only way to save the pristine nature of Mount Kailash would be to get it included in the list of UNESCO’s World Heritage Sites. We are of course aware that a nomination of Mount Kailash as a World Heritage Site can only come from China.

We therefore would like to request that UNESCO's international taskforce on the non-material values of protected areas, which is part of its World Commission on Protected Areas, makes an assessment of the spiritual value of the Mt Kailash area, with a view to encouraging China to nominate it for World Heritage Listing.
We are very much concerned about the protection of this important sacred and beautiful place of pilgrimage, and we request you to your utmost to help to preserve it.

Thanking you very much for giving attention to this matter,

Yours faithfully,
